
Well: 

URSA Major 8 Federal #1 

Surface Location E-08-18S-32E 1980 FNL 660 FWL 

API: 30-025-34346 

Company: 

Matador Resources Company 

500 N main St Suite One 

Roswell, NM 88201 

575-623-6601 

August 28, 2015 

Dear NM OCD and BLM; 

Matador Resources received notice of a spill at the above reference facility on August 10, 2015.  The 

production supervisor reported that a heater treater located in a dike had a hole in the bottom of it.  

Approximately 35 barrels of fluid spilled into the dike.  19 barrels were recovered.  Please see attached 

photos showing damage to the area.   

On August 27, 2015 Cardinal Labs was on site collecting soil samples to determine the depth of 

contamination.  Diamondback Disposal Service was on location to remove and properly dispose of the 

contaminated soil.  Diamondback Disposal Service was contracted to rebuild the dike with un-

contaminated soil.  Cardinal Labs will sample, and report the results. 

Matador Resources will provide to NM OCD and BLM copies of lab results once they are received. 

Sincerely, 

Catherine Green 

Regulatory Analyst 

Conditional

1. Ensure BLM approval/concurrence.
2. Ensure that samples are run for
TPH and BTEX.
3. Ensure that the site is delineated.
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Ursa Major 8 Fed #1 spill from 

heater treater. 



Ursa Major 8 Fed #1 spill photo. 



Ursa Major 8 Fed #1 spill in the dike. 




